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May 20, 2017 - 4 Seasons Recreational Club Monthly Meeting

Secretary’s Report was approved as read on a Marlene/Dave motion.

Treasurer's Report was approved as read on a Marlene/Mike motion.

Bills & Correspondence

* None

Old Business
+ Trails are being groomed and reported to be in good condition.
* Road clean up is scheduled for after the meeting.

+ We will have our Open House and sell hot dogs at the flea market at the Stop A Sec on Saturday, May 27.
We could use a few volunteers to help. Contact Doris if you are available.

Jean picked up maps and delivered them to local businesses.

« Chuck priced 3 different kinds of chairs for the club to purchase. All averaged around $20 each. Mike
suggested watching auctions to get a better price for slightly used chairs.

* Food and Fun — Doris contacted Doucette’s about the cost of the children’s rides increasing. They
suggested we can save money by having volunteers monitor the rides. The Wascott Tourism poster of
summer events didn’t include Food and Fun. Doris will contact tourism to try to rectify the error. Raffle

tickets are available for sale. Any members that are willing to help sell tickets can contact Doris. We need
to start collecting door prizes and raffle board items.

New Business
* Need meat raffle volunteers for June 3 and June 17.
+ Doris started an inventory of the club’s assets and will continue to update it as we clean the building.
 Dave Holte & Jean Breitung attended the NW Trails meeting. We have $1200 available to spend for trail
work. There is a SNARS training class at 5:00 before the next NW Trails meeting.

Meeting Adjourned on a Marlene/Mike motion.

Respectfully submitted,
Doris Youngquist, Secretary (dmyoungquist@gmail.com)
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